
DURATION   MODE
3 Hours   In Person  
 
PARTICIPANTS  PRICE
Maximum 30   S$2000

“Sharing the data and current 
sustainability strategies encouraged 
the active ideation of possibilities. 
What I felt most crucial was having 
every individual feel they could 
contribute to this mammoth goal of 
sustainability. Thank you for 
partnering with us to illustrate that 
industry, government, education and 
society need to continue working 
towards living conditions we all want 
and deserve.”

- Ms Clarinda Choh, Director/Strategic 

Communications & Engagement, HCI

“I am sincerely thankful to Sembcorp 
for providing us with such a valuable 
opportunity to learn and contribute 
towards a greener, more sustainable 
future. Their commitment to 
environmental education is truly 
commendable, and I am inspired by 
their dedication to making a positive 
impact on our community and the 
planet.”

- Student, Nan Hua High School

Our in-house trainers are TRUE 
certified advisors in zero waste 
management, specializing in 
decarbonization and circularity.



 

 

 

 
 

ZERO WASTE WORKSHOP 
 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

 

Q: What is a Zero Waste Workshop? 

A: A Zero Waste Workshop is an interactive educational workshop aimed at guiding 

participants how to manage waste sustainably at home and at work, with the aim of 

zero waste to landfill.  

 

Q: Who can attend the workshop? 

A: We can tailor the content based on the participants’ profiles. Here are some 

examples: 

• Company A wishes to build capabilities of appointed sustainability leads in the 

company. 

• Company B wishes to offer a family-oriented CSR opportunity for employees to 

learn alongside their family members. 

• Company C that wishes to sponsor training for other organizations (e.g. schools, 

NGOs)  

From the above, you can see that the workshop is open to anyone interested in learning 

about waste reduction and sustainable living. This includes individuals, families, 

students, businesses, and community groups. 

 

Q: What topics are covered in the workshop? 

A: Topics will generally cover the following, subject to tailoring based on participants’ 

profiles and requirements: 

1. Introduction to Sustainability and Climate Change 

2. Overview Singapore’s decarbonization and sustainability efforts 

3. Why is waste important? 

4. What is Circular Economy and Zero Waste approach? 

5. How can we transition to Circular Economy? 

6. Circularity Challenge Sprint <group activity, 1hour> 

 

Q: In what language the workshop will be conducted? 

A: The workshop will be conducted in English.  
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Q: What can I expect to learn from the workshop? 

A: Participants will be able to appreciate the importance of waste in sustainability and 

tackling climate change, gain insights into how organizations/people are 

implementing Zero Waste approaches, and kickstart your journey in Zero Waste. 

 

Q: How long does the workshop last? What are the available dates? How many 

participants can take part? 

A: The 3-hour workshop will be run on weekly Thursday from 2pm to 5pm. The number 

of participants are limited to 30 pax for the workshop to ensure quality delivery with 

actionable insights. To propose other timings, please write to 

recycleright@sembcorp.com , and will be subject to trainer's availability.  

 

Q: Where the workshop will be conducted at?  

A: The workshop will be held at the customer's premises. Projector facilities with HDMI 

connections and whiteboards/flipcharts are required. If there is no appropriate space 

for holding the workshop at the customer's premises, please kindly write to 

recycleright@sembcorp.com. Our consultants will assist in making the necessary 

arrangements. Additional charges may apply.  

 

Q: Will there be hands-on activities or demonstrations? 

A: Yes, our Zero Waste Workshops include brainstorming session and interactive 

exercises to engage participants and reinforce learning. 

 

Q: Do I need to bring anything to the workshop? 

A: Depending on the nature of workshop, the trainer may require participants to bring 

clean samples of recyclable waste from home/office. 

 

Q: What are the benefits of attending a Zero Waste Workshop? 

A: By attending a Zero Waste Workshop, participants can gain valuable knowledge 

and skills to reduce their environmental impact, cost saving, conserve resources, and 

contribute to a healthier planet for future generations. They will get to appreciate the 

waste management practices and be equipped with actionable insights that can help 

them to start practicing zero waste lifestyle.  
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